
Apr. 8, 2024

To the South Pender Island Trustees
and the LTC

I have followed the debate about repealing Bylaw 122. I am not in favor of repealing this 
bylaw as the dialogue about the issue has revealed adequately to me that: no properties will 
be legally non-conforming; that home insurance will not be affected by the bylaw; that 
broadening set backs and reducing house size are in line with our OCP and the vision that I 
and many of my South Pender neighbors have for our community. 

(via e-mail)


